
 
 

The Downsell's Got Talent auditions have 

come to a close, all the children were 

phenomenal, and should all be very 

proud of themselves. The finalists was 

announced on Friday 5th March during 

social engagement lessons. We cannot 

wait to start rehearsals in the coming 

weeks! Good luck everyone! 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Welcome back! 

I hope you have been keeping well and 

safe. Downsell Primary School will reopen 

on the Monday 8th March 2021 for all 

children - we are very excited to see the 

return of the children and look forward to 

seeing them being taught at school. 

You will find all the relevant information 

with regards to your child returning to 

school safely on our school website.  

On Monday 8th the school dinners will 

have a World book day themed menu, 

please see attached menu for your 

information. 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend 

and I look forward to seeing you all on 

Monday. 

Mr Chetty 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Chetty 

 

 

 

Downsell’s Got Talent 

                         World Book Day                                                           

 

 

 

Where do pencils come from? 

Pennsylvania! 

Young 

explores/Nursery 

am  

8.40am  11.40am  

Young 

explorers/Nursery  

PM  

12.30PM  3.30PM  

Young 

explorers/Nursery 

fulltime  

8.40am  3.30pm  

Reception  8.45am  3.10pm  

Year 1  8.45am  3.10pm  

Year 2  9.00am  3.20pm  

Year 3  9.00am  3.20pm  

Year 4  8.45am  3.10pm  

Year 5  8.45am  3.10pm  

Year 6 8.30am 2.55pm 

 

Online learning 

Despite the changes to learning, our 

children adapted very well with the 

online classes which has been a huge 

learning curve and we are very pleased 

to see the dedication and commitment 

our children. Special thank you to all 

parents for supporting your children with 

home learning. 

 

School hours 

Joke of the week 

It was World book 

day on Thursday 4th March and although it 

wasn’t celebrated in the usual way, it was 

still a fun day filled with each year group 

having their own selected book theme. 

There were plenty of social engagements 

sessions throughout the week which had 

book related activities. It was great to see 

the children having a different but 

nonetheless fantastic World Book day! 



 
 

 


